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Dear Parents/Guardians,

The AGM of the Parents’ Association will take place in the General Purpose room in the school at 		8pm on Tuesday 24th of September 2019.

Agenda:
1. Chairperson’s Report
2. Treasurer’s Report
3. Principals Report
4. Election of Officers
5. AOB
Refreshments

The present officers on the committee are:
Fiona Corry (Chairperson)		Hilary Cunningham (Vice Chairperson)
Rachel Prendergast (Secretary)	Elaine Galvin (Vice Secretary)
Joe Cleary (Treasurer)

In addition, a parent from each class took on the role of Class Liaison during the last term of school as an additional method of communication for parents and guardians in Coosan National School. 

Anyone interested in becoming involved in the Parents’ Association, either as an officer on the committee or as a Class Liaison, is invited to come along to the AGM.

Those interested in hearing about the work done by the Parents’ Association throughout the year, or indeed helping with some of the Parents’ Association activities, are also encouraged to attend.

If you would like to nominate yourself or another parent/guardian for an officer role, you may do so either in writing to the school office before the 24th Sept or in person at the AGM.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the Parents and Guardians who attended our meetings last year and who involved themselves at many levels on the Parents’ Association. We had many successful events throughout the year which included: our annual Cake Sale, the Coosan Loop Fun Run, Santa’s visit, the new school Open Day and our Communion celebration, to name but a few.

Many thanks also to you, the wider parent body for supporting the Parents’ Association in all of our activities and helping us to assist the school in providing a holistic education for our children. 

I look forward to seeing you on the evening of the 24th September 2019.


Kindest regards,

____________________________
Fiona Corry
(Chairperson)
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